NEWSLETTER

WEDNESDAY 23RD JUNE,
2021

TERM 2 WEEK '[o ENDEAVOUR TO ACHIEVE

First day of Term 3 STAFF ONLY (Professional Learning Offsite) Monday
12 July, 2021
First day of Term 3 ALL STUDENTS Tuesday 13*" July, 2021

This week we feature an article from the Emu Owen H UDbard

Room written by Owen Hubbard.

My hame is Qwenh Hubbard and
T am 1¢ years old. ] like playing
basketball at school. T shoot
the ball through the hoop. ] like
reading books. My favourite
topicC is the Water Cylce.
Dyoaka is my friend. I like the
Happy Panda and ] did a
drawing of it. ] enjoyed cooking
spaghetti and meatballs in the
Kitchen. ] like coming to sChool.

By Fs
Y 3

Owen
Hubbard.



https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fzareenahoosen%2Fstatus%2F581055081115619328&psig=AOvVaw3sEEcBJADmYCTckPJykwY-&ust=1624421583567000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAcQjRxqFwoTCIDLn6awqvECFQAAAAAdAAAAABAQ

REMINDERS

P & C NEWS

P & C Meeting Tomorrow

Afternoon CANCELLED

For all enquiries please phone
President Lisa Warren

Ph: 0428 424 032
Next P & C Meeting Thursday 22nd July, G.S. Kidd
School Library 5pm. ALL WELCOME
If you can’t attend the meeting, but would like the
minutes emailed out, please contact Lisa on the above
number or email lowarren@live.com.au

GS Kidd Bogan Bash Committee

@ Private group - 5 members

Please jump on Facebook and
like the G.S. Kidd Bogan Bash
Committee page. Let’s help
make this fun night happen.

Wihole Senool [Bxenrsion

We urgently need all notes returned ASAP to be able
to finalise all bookings.
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G.S. Kidd School was very fortunate to be one of three schools in Gunnedah to be offered the
opportunity for students to participate in an All Abilities Cricket Program, made possible by support
from Woolworths Community Funding. All thirty three students from G.S. Kidd School were
registered and as part of the funding, each registered participant received a pack that included a
shirt. The program ran over 4 weeks under the guidance of Mrs Bec Gander, Participation Officer
with Cricket N.S.W. assisted by St. Mary's College students Kate Gander, Will Ford and Carter
Mcllveen. The sessions were based on the Woolworths Cricket Blast Junior Blasters and the focus
was on participation and learning cricket based skills. The students thoroughly enjoyed the program
and learnt many valuable skills. A huge thank you to Woolworths Community Funding, Mrs Bec
Gander, Cricket NSW and the St. Mary's students who so very generously gave up their time to
volunteer. Your support of our school is very much appreciated.




Awards

A big CONGRATULATIONS to our
recent recipients of PBL and
Sports Awards.

The past two week’s PBL focus has been

Respectful behaviour - how do we show
respect?

Safe behaviour for the holidays




Today we celebrated Jackie
Gordon’s 14™ birthday. We
hope you’ve had a lovely day
Jackie. During the school
holidays Quincey Scanlon will
celebrate her 14 birthday and
Lucy Enks will celebrate her 10t
birthday. We hope you both
enjoy your special day.
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HEAL
COUNTRY!



https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Flookaside.fbsbx.com%2Flookaside%2Fcrawler%2Fmedia%2F%3Fmedia_id%3D3677977695629954&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FABCIndigenous%2Fposts%2Fthe-naidoc2021-theme-is-heal-country-this-years-theme-calls-for-all-of-us-to-con%2F3677978068963250%2F&tbnid=Fb-tS4CmD-E2sM&vet=10CAMQxiAoAGoXChMIuKqOm7Oq8QIVAAAAAB0AAAAAEAc..i&docid=OhTRzcYGQ61vcM&w=736&h=749&itg=1&q=naidoc%20week%202021&safe=strict&ved=0CAMQxiAoAGoXChMIuKqOm7Oq8QIVAAAAAB0AAAAAEAc

NAIDOC 2021
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NAIDOC 2021

Students and staff proudly celebrated
NAIDOC Week last week. The range of
activities included cooking damper on the
campfire, traditional games, story telling,
bush tucker tasting, a special morning tea,
weaving, rock art, a visit to Pensioners Hill
and a barbeque lunch.




Make friends, have fun ang
get active with Netbal!

Gunnedah NetSetGO School Holiday Clinic (for 5-10 year olds)

Friday 2 July 2021 10:30am — 12:30pm

Gunnedah Netball Assaciation, Longmuir Playing Fields, View Street, Gunnedah

Only $25 per participant, for further information and to book your spot, visit web page:

Ash on 0420 550 642 or avankatwyk @netbalinsw.com




FRIDAY 9TH JULY | 9YRS UP | %LL spoms
3PM -5PM -

Acceleration Techpigue; __.,.
First Step Qunckness———
Change of []lrecggg____._, ,
Muscle Activatj 4
Core Strength
Fast Feet
Flexibility
Power
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IMPROVE CONFIDENCE ﬁﬁmmw ¥
LOCATION: KITCHENER PARK GUNNEDAH

COST: $48 - normally $60! -~
FB: TheRugbySpeedCoach PH: 0401 810 301 WWW.RUGBYSPEE

WINTER

0&% We're ready to accept
P ROGRAM your vouchers

28 JUNE - 9 JULY 2021

INFO & BOOKINGS

call 02 6740 2100 or email council@infogunnedah.com.zu

Head over to www.thecivic.com.au to
secure your place or cal Gunnedsh
E R Shire Council an 02 6740 2100.

You can also visit us in person at the Gunnedah Visitor
Information Centre to book!

To book for activities at Gunnedah Shire Library il
(02} 5740 2190.

DISCEVER
NSW




Our whole school
Assembly takes place
every Monday. During
this time we present our
weekly PBL awards and
Sports awards.

For all regular updates,
highlights and photos
please follow us on
Facebook or download
the School Stream app.

QR Codes for Schools

The Service NSW COVID safe check-in is
required for visitors to the school,
complimenting existing school visitor
sign-in processes, including the external
visitors to the school site form.

Visitors signing in at the front desk
should self-serve using the COVID safe
check-in tool as displayed in the poster.
Schools should adapt the COVID safe
check-in within their existing process for
visitors to their school.

Parents and carers who are only
dropping off and picking up students do
not need to check in using the Service
NSW QR code.

@ Please use hand sanitiser

education.nsw.gov.au

SCHOOL CONTACT DETAILS:

Address:

Telephone:
Fax:

Email:
Website:

37 Lincoln St, Gunnedah NSW 2380.
P.O Box 316, Gunnedah NSW 2380.

6741 5200.

6742 4120.
gskiddmem-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au
gskiddmem-s.school.gov.au

Thought For
The Day

"We cannot always build the
future for our youth, but we can
build our youth for the future."

Positive Behaviour
For Learning
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